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NOTICE
Rescheduling of Atiya Foundation Entrance Exam 2025

In response to the numerous requests received from aspirants across various states regarding an
overlap of exam schedules with several  State PSCs and other  Government Examinations, and
keeping in mind our commitment to the overall welfare and inclusivity of the aspirant community,
we have decided to reschedule the Atiya Foundation Entrance Exam 2025. 

So, take a note of the following changes:
   1. Exam Date: 17th August 2025 (Sunday)
          This will be the final date and will not be changed under any circumstances.

   2. Additionally, to facilitate more candidates and ensure no one is left behind:
          Last Date for Application Submission has been extended to 04th August 2025 .

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation.

To register, visit: www.atiyafoundation.com

Warm Regards,
Atiya Foundation

Note: 
1. The dates of issuing hall tickets and those of interviews shall be shortly disclosed.
2. For any queries, do message us at +91-8076216869 or mail us at contactatiyafoundation@gmail.com
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